
  1st February 2023- Week 1 Term 1 

NEWSLETTER 

Whole School dates to remember:                  
Tuesday 31st  January – First day of school for 2023        

Flagstaff Campus Dates to Remember 
Monday 6th February – Book club orders due 

Principal’s Message. 
 
Welcome back, and we welcome the 9 new students for 2023.  
Staffing 
We have been really fortunate as a school to recruit some new staff for this year. 
 

• Ms Edwards, who will be with us 3 days a week as Assistant Principal and also teaching Personal Development at Flagstaff and 
Year 7 Maths at Tambo.  

 

• Ms Crompton, who has joined us from QLD. She will be with us for 4 days a week as Assistant Principal and teaching Year 9    
Science and VCE Chemistry.  

 

• Miss McDonald, who has joined us from NZ and will be teaching Grade 3/4 class at Flagstaff. 
 

• Mr Hooton, who has come from Koo Wee Rup to teach Vocational Learning, Year 9 Maths, Year 10 Humanities and Pathway  
Subjects at Tambo. 

 

• Mr Rose, who has come from Torquay to teach PE and Pathway Subjects two days a week at Tambo. 
 

• Mrs Amiet, who is returning from leave to teach Year 7 Humanities  

 
RATS 
Schools are no longer distributing RATS. You can get them from your local council as part of their RAT Program.    
Please remember that if you are unwell to stay home. 

 
Uniform 
As part of our schools response to moving on from the impact of Covid and setting students up for success there will be a  greater    
emphasis on school uniform. Attached to this is a copy of the required school uniform list.  

 
Tambo Students leaving school grounds 
Years 7 to 10 are not to leave school grounds. Years 11 to 12 may only leave during lunchtime.   

 
Learning Matters 
Research and evidence shows that quality of life is connected to learning, so lets work together in 2023 to enable the learning journey 
of our students so they may have the life they deserve. 

   
 
Robert Boucher 

 

 





Flagstaff Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to bring a hat. No hat No play  
 
• Reminder to pack swimmers everyday 
  
• For prep parents/carers that Wednesdays are no 

school for preps till start of March. 



OBFNC 
Omeo-benambra football Netball Club  
Would like to invite women of the 

 community to come have a pre-season meet 
& train  

At: Omeo primary school  
On: Saturday 4th February  

At: 10am  




